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Government of India
Wildlife Institute of India, Dehradun

Wildlife Institute of India,
Chandrabani, Subhash Nagar, Dehradun, Uttarakhand

Dated: 07/12/2022

To

Ms. Deepthi jain
30,tilawat enclave ,S. B. Road, vv puram
Bangalore
560004

Registration Number : WLIOI/R/E/22/00052

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated  24/11/2022 and to  say  that  Information  sought  by  you  does  not  pertain  to
Wildlife Institute of India, Dehradun..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Dean, FWS
FAA & Dean
Address: Wildlife Institute of IndiaChandrabaniDehradun
Phone No.: 01352646202

Yours faithfully

( M.M. Uniyal)
CPIO & Senior Technical Officer (1)

Phone No.: 01352646250
Email : mmu@wii.gov.in
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